HARPER CITY SCHOOLS

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

HARPER, KANSAS

April 7, 1938

ERIC T. TEBOW, Superintendent of Schools

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Dept. of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I was in Lawrence last Friday but learned that you were out of town.

We shall plan on you for our athletic banquet for all sports, including students and towns people on April 26 at 6:30 P. M. If it should be convenient for you to reach Harper in time to talk to our high school students at 3:00 P. M. we shall appreciate it.

Most sincerely,

Eric T. Tebow

ETT: ES

my to the property of